
Dear Colleagues and Students, 
 
I am delighted to share with you today the good news that the U.S. government has 
rescinded last week’s policy requiring all foreign students enrolled at U.S. universities to 
attend in-person classes this fall or leave the country. 
 
This is a reprieve for the over 1 million international students who study in the U.S.  We, as 
members of the CSUSB family, know that these members of our student body enrich the 
academic experience as well as the life of our campus by their presence.  My hope for our 
international students is that this rescission will allow them to focus on preparing for the fall 
semester and study for their classes without fear of deportation. And I would like to thank all 
of our faculty, staff and students for standing up and supporting these valuable members of 
our student body. 
 
Sincerely, 
Tomás D. Morales 
President 

 


